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September 26, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
National Radio Club 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very fine comments on 

our broadcasts. Please be advised that your 

logging of our program is correct. 

Hoping you will continue to be a satisfied 

listener, I remain, 

Sincerely, 

Harold E. Sheffers 
General Manager 
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